
Statement Of Reasons for changes to the Gap Road-Ashcombe Road Junction 
 
The Council intends to introduce a mini roundabout at the above junction in order to increase road 
safety. The proposed changes to the Waiting and Loading restrictions around the junction are 
necessary to maintain safe operation of the new road layout.   


